
~ ATLANTIC POWER
TRANSMISSION LLC

March 25, 2022

Via Electronic Filin~

Honorable Aida Camacho-Welch
Secretary
NJ Board of Public Utilities
44 South Clinton Avenue, 3rd Floor
P. O. Box 350
Trenton, NJ 08625-0350

Re: In The Matter Of Declaring Transmission To Support Offshore Wind A Public
Policy Of The State Of New Jersey, Docket No. QO20100630

Dear Secretary Camacho-Welch:

In accordance with the 2021 State Agreement Approach Process Guidance Document

issued on September 24, 2021 ("Guidance Document") in connection with the above-referenced

docket, please accept for filing this letter regarding the commitment of Atlantic Power

Transmission LLC ("APT") to the contract non-discrimination language set forth in the

Guidance Document.

APT hereby commits to providing in any contract for its three proposals - APT First

1200MW (202 I-NJOSW-210), APT Second 1200 MW (202 I-NJOSW-172), and APT Third

1200MW (2021-NJOSW-769)- the non-discrimination language required by N.J.S.A. 10:5-33

and will comply with the requirements of P.L.1975, c. 127.

Respectfully,

Sebastien Sherman
Senior Managing Director


